". The Steel Company of Canada, Limited Montreal, Canada March 15th, 1932. OFFICE OF VICE-PRESIDENT Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., L.L.D., Principal & Vice-Chancellor. McGill University. Montreal. Dear Sir Arthur: I have at hand your letter of March 9th re. Architect for Gymnasium, and I am greatly obliged to you for so clearly explaining the position. This letter I will place before our Committee at our next Meeting, and I feel confident that everybody will be satisfied now that we have a proper understanding of the conditions. You will please understand that, so far as I myself am concerned, I would not have raised this question. It was raised because of the fact that suggestions were made by some graduates that we ought to have a competition open to all McGill Graduate Architects, and in matters of this sort it is well to conduct oneself so that there can be no adverse criticism regarding our actions. Yours faithfully. All Jaguage HMJ/RH